
The SA First Nations Voice to Parliament Election is 
being held on 16 March 2024. Only Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander people are eligible to vote or 
nominate to be a candidate.

To vote or to run as a candidate in the SA First Nations 
Voice to Parliament Election, you must be enrolled on 
the electoral roll before 5pm on 12 February 2024. 

To find out more, enrol or  
update your details please visit 
savoiceelection.sa.gov.au, call 
1300 655 232 or scan the QR code.
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Make sure you are 
enrolled to vote.

SAVOICEELECTION.SA.GOV.AU

The SA  

Voice Election  

is different from the  

Federal Voice Referendum 


